

BALDWIN-WOODVILLE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & VISITORS BUREAU

PO Box 142, Baldwin, WI 54002 715.688.2221

January 16, 2017

Dear State Legislators,

On behalf of the Baldwin-Woodville Chamber of Commerce we piedge our support to the Baldwin-Woodville Area School District's Board of Education and their control to create a school calendar. We believe that each school board in the State of Wisconsin should have the power to choose the date that is best for their community.

Sincerely,

Ryma Lindquist

Chamber President

Baldwin-Woodville Area Chamber of Commerce